
OSBA Policy Update Summary 

BBAA - Providing clarity to a Board member’s individual authority. 
 
ECACB – Language update from PACE to reflect compliance with regulations of the 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) and the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODA) to 
maintain PACE coverage. 
 
GBC-AR & DFEA – Language for districts that choose to admit staff members free of 
charge to promote participation in extracurricular activities. 
 
GBDA - Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI) requires that there be a designated 
location at each school facility in policy.   
The bracketed language in OSBA’s new model policy represents law districts are 
required to follow, but are not required to be in policy except, that the list of designated 
locations at each school facility is required to be in policy. 
 
GBEBA – Language housekeeping as recommended by the Oregon Heath Authority to 
reflect current laws. 
 
GBH/JECAC & JECAC/GBH - To provide clarity for child custody issues. 
 
GCBDC/GDBDC - Revising the last paragraph of this policy to be consistent with the 
recent change to similar language in the administrative regulation. 
 
IGDJ & LBE - Public charter school students in grades K-8 may participate in their 
resident district’s activities that are offered before or after regular school hours, and 
public charter school students in grades 9-12 may participate in their resident district’s 
available activities that are sanctioned by the Oregon School Activities Association 
(OSAA) so long as the public charter school is not a full member of OSAA and does not 
participate in any activities sanctioned by OSAA. 
 
IKF & IKF-AR - The changes recommended are to better align policy language with 
Oregon law on notification requirements to parents of students of the graduation 
requirements for a modified diploma, an extended diploma, or an alternative certificate.  
 
JEC, JECB, JECB-AR(1), JECB-AR(3), JECF & JECF-AR - The open enrollment law 
sunsets on July 1, 2019.  
 
GBNA, GBNA-AR, JFCF, JFCF-AR, JFCF & JFCF-AR - The recommended edits are to 
better align the policy and administrative regulation with statutory language and reflect 
gender neutral pronouns. 


